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From: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net>
Sent: 12 April 2021 14:16
To: Sutton, John2
Subject: FW: C2C Audit - a comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
FYI 
 

PHIL SWANN 
Director 
Shared Intelligence
 

T:  0202 7756 7600 
M:  07843 387 578 
E:  phil.swann@sharedintelligence.net
W: www.sharedintelligence.net  

 

Follow us:  
 

 

 

     

Shared Intelligence Limited is a company registered in England and Wales no. 3943980 

Three Tuns House 109 Borough High Street , London, SE1 1NL , United Kingdom
  

  

[Redacted] 
 
Sent: 08 April 2021 20:26 
To: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net> 
Subject: C2C Audit - a comment 
 

I have always taken my route to work via Madingley Hill so have experienced the slow transit down the hill for many 
years. However of note, just before COVID-19 hit, I noticed a substantial improvement in the journey time down the hill 
at the time the A14 improvements were completed ahead if schedule. In discussion with people at work who came into 
Cambridge from the Huntingdon areas, they said this reduction in traffic on the hill was because cars no longer had to 
take rat runs through the villages to avoid the A14 congestion. Instead they said that now the fastest route for them was 
to come straight down the A14 and to avoid the A428 completely. 

 

I wish you every good luck in getting people out of their cars and instead onto a bus that drops them on the outskirts of 
Cambridge where they will then have to board another bus get to their work destinations like the Biomedical Campus or 
the Cambridge Science Park. I doubt they will I'm sorry to say. And if there is the option instead to take a train, that is 
what they will prefer. 

 

Kind regards 

[Redacted] 
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